
 

 

 

Greetings Families, 

 

Preliminary reports for the OSTP and CCRA tests will be released to the Parent Portal on June 

30, 2021 

 
All parent portal accounts have been reset for spring 2021. This means to view your student’s 

results in the parent portal, all families will need to register at the below link with their 

student’s state ID number and date of birth starting on June 30, 2021.    

 OSTP Parent Portal: https://okparentportal.emetric.net 

 Find your student’s state ID number by logging into your parent gradebook account and 

looking under your student’s name where it says State ID. The number usually begins 

with 1001, 1002, or 1003 and is ten digits long.  

 Resources: https://oklahoma.onlinehelp.cognia.org/wp-

content/uploads/sites/5/2021/06/2021-Oklahoma-Parent-Portal-Help-Guide.pdf 

 Resources: https://oklahoma.onlinehelp.cognia.org/wp-

content/uploads/sites/5/2021/06/21_06_29_OSTP-Parent-Portal-Toolkit_V2.pdf  

 

Users will enter the student’s State ID and Date of Birth, then click go. Then users will enter 

their email address and create a password for accessing the portal. Please contact Mrs. Sharp 

with any questions or concerns.  

 

Thank you. 
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